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Russell, Kathleen

From: Planning

Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 3:45 PM

To: Russell, Kathleen

Subject: FW: 132 S. Loomis Garage

 

From: Stacey Abe ]  

Sent: Saturday, February 12, 2022 8:45 AM 

To: Planning <Planning@naperville.il.us> 

Subject: 132 S. Loomis Garage 

 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

I am unable to attend the public hearing regarding the variance application 
for this address.  I am a neighbor across the alley from this address and 
support the additional footage.   
 
Thank you, 
Stacey Abe 

 


